

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

12th March 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,



Science - Year 1 Spring Nature Walk

On Friday 15th March the Year 1 children will be going on Spring nature walk around the school grounds. The children will be collecting weather related data including rainfall, temperature and wind direction.

We would be most grateful if each child could bring a waterproof coat and suitable shoes for rainy weather with them to school on Friday.

Thank you for your help and support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher







